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JULY 2024 



We wish you good health and joy as you embark to your new home: 

Gail Chapman 

John de Bruin     
 

               Evelyn Griffiths  July 3rd, 1937 

            Pauline Ornawka July 6th, 1928  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Special Thanks: 
     Thank you to everyone who generously supported our Summer Garage/Bake Sale: those who donated; 
volunteers; staff of Harwood Manor, residents, and our community. It was a huge success! 

     We wish to thank all family members who joined, partied, and gave their time during our Summer Family 
Day. Your presence really meant a lot to us.  

     We are also grateful to all our performers who shared their time and talents:  Curtis Avery, Charles 
Baillargeon, Doug Sylvester and Eagle West Valley Band. You truly made this event more exciting and 
memorable! 

 

Ed Mohr ( April 19, 1936 – June 7, 2024 ) 

Ed Passed away at the age of 88. His presence will be missed, 
especially by those who loved him. This man loved listening to 
music and enjoyed socializing during menÕs afternoon. He had 
been in Harwood Manor for 2 years. May his soul rest in peace. 
Our condolence and sympathies to EdÕs family and friends.  

 

 

 

 

Lucille Shutra ( May 29, 1935 – June 16, 2024 ) 

Lucille, who had been with us in Harwood Manor for 6 months, passed on at the age of 89. She may 
have  left us, but her kindness will remain with us. She had been surrounded by her family most of 
the time. She loved to play Kaiser and listened to music. May her soul rest in peace.  

 

 

Ray Webster ( August 25, 1931 – June 16, 2024 ) 

. 

Ray passed away at the age of 92. He farmed several years with his parent, wife and two kids. 
He enjoyed his beer with friends and during birthday parties in Harwood. Families and friends 
visited him more often, especially during his last few months. He was in Harwood Manor for 2 
years, always with a smile on his face. May his soul rest in peace. Our condolence and 
sympathies to RayÕs family and friends.  



 

  FAMILY DAY HOUSE 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“We may have 
our differences, 
but nothing’s more 
important than 
family” 
 



Family Day House 2 

 

 

 

 “Being a family means you are 
a part of something very 
wonderful. It means you will 
love and be loved for 
the rest of your life. 

 



Book Club: Thanks to Mr. Colin Evans ( Public 
Librarian) for coming to Harwood. 

 

 

HOUSE 2 Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



House 3 Family Day  

 

 

“I really enjoyed yesterday, thank you 
for inviting me. The food was good, the 
music was good and over all I enjoyed my 
day. The staff are awesome with the 
people who live there. They treat the 
staffs and seniors more like friends and 
family. I was very impressed…they are 
so happy and their cheerfulness has to 
have an effect on the residents. Kudos 
to the staff.”  

Beverly Matilla (Guest family member) 

 

 

House 4 Family Day 



 

 

“The Family Fun Day for House 4 was a great day. The weather didnÕt cooperate, so we spent the 
afternoon indoor. Games were played, bowling, ring toss etc. Enjoyed by both residents, family 
members and few staff. A Chinese food supper was served and we enjoyed the music of Eagle 
West Valley Band. Thanks to Rec staff and House 4 staff.  

It was great!”                                               Betty Nelson (House 4 Resident)     

                             


